
Welcome To PS7 
Middle School!  

 

Please join us for:  
6th Grade Family Orientation 

On Thursday, July 16 from 4:00-5:00 pm at PS7 Middle 
School.  

 
PS7 administration will be hosting meetings in small groups to introduce families to the 
PS7 way, go over the student handbook, and talk through the upcoming school year 
at PS7 Middle.  Please arrive by 4:45 pm to ensure you have enough time to sign-in 

and get to your orientation location. 
 

 We are taking several precautions to ensure we are practicing social distancing:  
• Orientation will take place in small groups and all households will be seated 6 feet away 

from each other. 
• To ensure we maintain social distancing, only the PS7M scholar and one parent/guardian 

may attend. 
• If you are experiencing any symptoms such as a cough, shortness of breath or a fever 

of 100.4 degrees or higher please stay home.	  
• Masks will be required the entire time.  
• In-person attendance is completely optional. 

 

If you are unable to attend orientation, or have additional family members interested in 
hearing our presentation, we will email out a copy of our orientation presentation that can 

be viewed virtually.  


